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     Missing Child Alert  
 

 
Location: Hollywood, Florida 
 
Detectives with the Hollywood Police Department are asking for the public’s help to locate Samantha 
Feliz (D.O.B. 05/16/2006) and Alejandro Leon Jr. (D.O.B. 12/22/2004).  
 
A concerned family member came to the police department stating he had not seen his niece for quite 
some time. The family member claims the infant’s mother made unsettling statements. Detectives have 
been working diligently to find the mother and father who are both experiencing homelessness.  
 
The Hollywood Police Department Detective Bureau is requesting assistance from the community. 
If you have any information about the family or child, please contact the Hollywood Police 
Department at (954)967-4636 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at (954)493-8477. 
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